
National Holiday in Belgium

Dear Customer,

Due to a public holiday on 15.08.2021 in Belgium (Maria Himmelfahrt) the terminal 1700 & 1742 in  Antwerp is closed 
until Tuesday morning.

The following trains will ONLY run to/from terminal 913.
.

We kindly ask you to consider this change of the timetable due to the public holiday in your disposition.

Thank you for your understanding in advance.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 04.08.2021

Rail Antwerp-Neuss-Antwerp

Antwerp-Neuss Neuss-Antwerp

Date Departure Date Departure
17.08.2021 Tuesday 16.08.2021 Monday


